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January 29, 1974

Ms. Madeleine Giguere
98 Webster Street
Lewiston, Maine 04240

Dear Madeleine:

It is my pleasure to confirm the date of March 7 for your
talk in the LPL Plus '"Lewiston in Transition'" series. So far,
I'm pleased with the response we've had to this series, but
wish more vocal members of the Franco-American community would
take part.

The honorarium is $150.00.

Lt. Normand Cloutier will appear with you, and my sug-
gestion is that you and he perhaps talk briefly beforehand as
he is unsure of what is expected of him, and I think you could
give him more information than I.

Looking forward to March 7.

Cordially,
8. ek

"l"

Jane C., Smith
Program Director

~—

Jcs: dp




	Letter from the Lewiston Public Library
	Recommended Citation

	tmp.1558555411.pdf.e9xT6

